
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Wetlands and Waterways 
Southeast Regional Office 
20 Riverside Drive 
Lakeville. MA 02347 

Joint Public Notice 

"An applicant for 401 Water Quality Certification is pending before the Department of 
Environmental Protection for the Proposed Culvert Replacements & Light Duty Bridge 
Installation for Salt Marsh Restoration. The intent of the culvert replacement is to restore 
the wetland area to natural stream conditions and to reduce the extent of Phragmites and 
shrub through improved tidal flushing on Great Oak Road in Mashpee for culvert 
replacements, by the applicant the Departmet of Conservation and Recreation, and the 
owner the Commonwealth of Massachusetts-Department of Environmental Management 
& Town of Mashpee. Additional information may be obtained from CLE Engineering, 
Inc. 15 Creek Road Marion. MA 02738, (508) 748-0937. Writen comments should be 
sent to MassDEP Southeast Regional Office, Division of Wetlands and Waterways at 20 
Riverside Drive Lakeville, MA 02347 within twenty-one days of this notice. Any group 
of ten persons, any aggrievated person, or any governmental body or private organization 
with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments may appeal 
the department's Certification. Failure to submit written comments before the end of the 
public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing." 


